
 

Cambridge Planning Commission Meeting 

Wednesday February 10, 2021 

5:00 P.M. 

Cambridge Community Building 

 

Pursuant to notice published in the Valley Voice on January 28, 2021, the Cambridge Planning 

Commission met for regular meeting convening at 5:00 P.M. on Wednesday, February 10, 2021.  

Chairman Jason Cobb opened the meeting and announced the open meeting law poster is 

posted on the east wall of the meeting room and available for inspection.  Present were 

Planning Commission Members Jason Cobb, Jason Weiss, Mike Smith, Debbi Runner and Vicki 

Brown.  Also present were City Clerk/Treasurer Kandra Kinne and Mayor David Gunderson. 

 

The Planning Commission received the minutes of January 13, 2021 prior to this meeting.  Jason 

Weiss stated the motion, seconded by Debbi Runner, to approve the minutes of January 13, 

2021.  Voting yes were Jason Cobb, Jason Weiss, Mike Smith, Debbi Runner and Vicki Brown, 

none voted no.  Motion carried unanimously.   

 

Public Hearing to Add Daycare Center to C-1 and C-2 Zones: 

Chairman Jason Cobb opened the Public Hearing at 5:02 p.m.  There was no public comment. 

Chairman Jason Cobb closed the Public Hearing at 5:03 p.m.  Debbi Runner stated the motion, 

seconded by Mike Smith, to recommend to City Council that Daycare Center be added to C-1 

and C-2 Zones.  Voting yes were Jason Cobb, Jason Weiss, Mike Smith, Debbi Runner and Vicki 

Brown, none voted no.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Site Plan and Land Use Applications: 

None 

 

Other Business: 

Planning Commission members and the Mayor discussed the information presented to them by 

Jason Cobb in the Nebraska Engineers and Architects Regulation Act Handbook.  Jason Cobb will 

review the information and have discussion at the next meeting.  

 

Adjournment: 

Jason Weiss stated the motion, seconded by Debbi Runner, to adjourn at 5:30 P.M.  Voting yes 

were: Jason Weiss, Mike Smith, Jason Cobb, Debbi Runner and Vicki Brown, none voted no.  

Motion carried unanimously.   

 

Submitted by 

 

 

Kandra J. Kinne, 

City Clerk/Treasurer 

 


